Template newsletter item for LPCs to use


Have you seen PSNC’s resources on running an MP visit?
PSNC and LPCs can support pharmacies looking to lobby on local issues or engage with their local politicians. A range of resources are accessible from the PSNC website, including a guide to hosting an MP visit.
Inviting your MP or local Councillor to your pharmacy and running a successful visit is a great way of giving them a ‘first-hand’ experience of pharmacy’s central role at the heart of the community. It’s an opportunity for you to educate them about the range of services that pharmacies provide, their key role in improving the community’s health and wellbeing, and the opportunities you see for the development of pharmacy delivered health services.

PSNC Briefing 005/14: Local lobbying – a guide to organising a successful MP or Councillor visit to a pharmacy is a useful resource pack which has been informed by the experiences of many LPCs that have organised such visits over recent years. It has been designed to help you make the most of an MP or Councillor visit, covering everything from where to start to how to follow up afterwards. This is available from psnc.org.uk/lobbying.
You can also download a list of key messages that you may want to consider giving to any MPs or Councillors at: psnc.org.uk/lobbying.
If you are interested in lobbying locally or organising an MP or Councillor visit, please contact the LPC in the first instance.
Where to find them

All of PSNC’s resources relating to running an MP visit can be downloaded from psnc.org.uk/lobbying
REMEMBER: There is also a feedback form available to download for recording feedback about MP visits so you can let PSNC know how MP visits went and you can maintain a record of the visit to refer to in the future. Feedback on MP visits can help PSNC to identify MPs who may wish to assist with tackling issues at a national level, as part of our ongoing parliamentary lobbying programme.

Top tips for the visit


Keep the visit positive;


Base the conversation around clear key messages;


Stay away from technical terms; MPs and Councillors are not generally healthcare professionals!


Take time to prepare;


Use facts and ‘real life’ examples;


Steer conversations away from complaints;


Provide a clear call to action for MPs: Join the All Party Pharmacy Group!











